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Dates for your diary  
 

 

Sunday 2nd October – Pioneer Run – Ending at Shoreham Airport. Come along and look at some 

proper motorbikes. 

 

Friday 25th November – Motorcycle Show – NEC – Join the annual trip up’t North to sit on lots of 

new shiny motorbikes and look at stuff you can’t afford! 

  

Stunt Editor’s Comments 
  

Welcome to your September edition of Contact. 

 

Sunday 21st September saw seven of us meet at Fleet Services for a run down to the Ship Inn, 

nearly at Hayling Island, for lunch, then onto Billy’s Café for afternoon tea and cake. A very 

enjoyable day out was had by all. 

 

Currently no dates in September for any Club runs, as the Club Captain is busy enjoying himself 

in Luxembourg and other places over the coming weeks. 

 

As for the dates above, keep an eye on your e-mail, as meeting places and times will be sent 

out a week or two before the event. 

 

If you have anything of interest to say regarding your motorcycling and the Club, please let me 

know via enquiries@ssmcc.co.uk or through any other member of the committee. 

 

Anyway, keep safe and well and hopefully catch up with some of you at our regular venues and 

future club runs or events. 

 

Stunt Editor and Honorary Club Secretary. 

Ian Slater (aka Spanner). 
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Tea and Cake at Billy’s 😊 
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